
MATH 

News Corner 

March 18th — 22nd 
Dear Parents, 

     I hope each of your families have an enjoyable Spring break. Wheth-

er you take a trip somewhere special or stay home, enjoy this time with 

your kids, making cherished memories. 

    When we get back from break, we only have 2 weeks left in this 9 

weeks. It will be a busy few weeks because we will be taking the Stan-

ford test the last week of the month. Please be sure to check Engrade-

pro.com regularly so that you can keep up with your child’s progress in 

their classes. Feel free to contact me if you have any questions or con-

cerns.  Please have your child take advantage of the free website: af-

terschoolhelp.com. I look forward to partnering with you to help your 

child reach his/her full potential. My conferences are from 10:45 — 

11:45 and 1:15 — 2:15.  You can reach me at (281)420-2740 or email 

me at Busch@fbcbaytown.org.     

Mrs. Busch 

4th Grade Math: No test this week. 

We are beginning a new chapter on Customary Measurement and Time. We will learn to use a ruler to  measure and draw 

lines. We will also rename measurements, talk about length, distance, weight, capacity , and  temperature. We will tell 

time, calculate elapsed time, read a calendar, and recognize roman numerals. 

5th Grade Math:  Test Thursday, March 21st. 

We are busy solving Fractions– Adding and Subtracting. We are  working with fractions with like and unlike denominators, 

as well as, mixed numbers. We are once again finding common denominators.  *Please continue to work on basic math 

fact over Spring Break. Students are much more successful with fractions when they have a strong understanding of mul-

tiplication facts.                                                                                                      

6th Grade Math:  Test on Friday, March 22nd 

 This chapter is all about Expressions and Equations. We are simplifying expressions by adding,  subtracting, multiplying 

and dividing to solve equations and will learn to calculate distance, rate and time. The test we take over this section will 

be the last test for the current grading period.                                                                                                                                                          

7th & 8th Grade Math:  Test on Friday, March 22nd.                                                                                                                                                
We have been busy working on writing, simplifying and solving equations with variables on one side and both sides of the 

equation. We will gain a better understanding of Inequalities after break. We will solve and graph inequalities, as well as, 

apply inequalities. The test we take over this section will be the last test for the current grading period. 

 

Mark the Date: 

 Spring Break: 

No School: March 11th—15th  

Stanford Testing: 

March 25th-29th 

Good Friday: 

No School: Friday, April 19th 

Teacher Work Day: 

No School: Monday, April 22nd 

Last Day of School: 

Friday, March 24th  


